
 

 

 

Mayor Melody Van Camp and the Ely City Council are seeking an individual to serve on 

the Municipal Utilities Board. Qualifications: 1. No member of the present city council 

shall be named to serve during his or her term of office, nor within one year after he or 

she shall cease to be a member of the city council (See Code 2-2-3A); and 2. Members of 

the board shall be actual, bona fide residents and domiciliaries of the City of Ely for not 

less than six months before their appointment and shall continue to be actual bona fide 

residents and domiciliaries of the City of Ely during all of their respective terms of office 

(See Code 2-2-3B). This position is appointed, with a term through February 11, 2019. 

Individuals must submit a letter of interest to the City of Ely and be prepared to attend the 

City Council meeting December 22, 2016 to answer questions. Mail or hand deliver letter 

to:  City of Ely, 480 Campton Street, Ely, NV  89301.  Mark on the outside of envelope:  

Utility Board Opening. 

 

Letters must be received by 5:00 p.m. December 21, 2016. 

 

Jennifer Lee 

Deputy City Clerk 

 

Publish: Ely Times December 16, 2016. 

 

 

 


